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Comments: As both a backcountry skier and snowmobilier, both activities are important to recreation in the

forest. I am a business owner in Chama and both recreators are very important to our local economy in the

winter. Especially snowmobiling as it is the more used form of recreation in our part of the forest. Snowmobiliers

and skiers give our local businesses a much needed boost during our slow season in winter.

 As a skier I have never had a negative interaction with a snowmobilierand no problem with the current setup of

where snowmobiling is allowed. On weekends that we receive lots of snow it is currently difficult to find parking

on the pass as most lots are full by 10 AM. Larger parking areas in the places that people like to snowmobile in

could help take pressure off the areas that skiers like to go that have smaller parking lots.


